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Comments I would like to echo and support the objections made by Mr Michael Mills (26/02/24 and Mr Richard 
Blevins (20/03/24). As we will soon be suffering a similar dilemma (HGV traffic) in the near future I 
can only Sympathise and voice my concerns for the residents who will be greatly affected by the 
quantity and frequency of heavy vehicles passing so close to their front doors. Especially as previously 
suggested  that an alternative and less obtrusive route could be used. I would also cast doubt as to 
the benefit of this work as there would appear to be very limited improvement to be gained. Other 
alternatives seem to have been overlooked. 'Quiet' road surfacing and fencing. Bearing in mind the 
proposed height of the bund would this not lead to further flooding to an area that already suffers 
from a high water table and the possibility of increased flooding onto the A24 itself. I would also 
wonder if there is a longer term plan which may include some future development.
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